Wolf provides free services for children

Greetings from Caroline Wolf,
Coordinator of the Parent Infant
Program.

The Parent Infant Program
continues to visit each village
on the Slope as often as possible.
If your child, who is younger
than three years old, has not
been seen by Caroline stop by
and visit the clinic to find out
when she’ll be back.

Caroline can answer ques-
tions about your infant’s growth
and development and maybe
give you some ideas. She can

also test your infant to make

sure everything is going okay.

There is never a charge . . . .
Now for some ideas:

Your infant is growing and de-
veloping so fast. Take time to

sing and tell him/her stories
about things around you, about
other family members and about
him /herself.

Listening can be a fun ac-
tivity to do with your young
child. With so many ear infec-

tions up here we need to help
children use every bit of their
hearing. Here are some ideas:
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Have fun with your child ...

while it is still a child.



